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Dear Chairman, Vice Chair, and Senators, 

 

As a citizen of Oregon and Intel retiree, I'm in support of SB 210 to bring back in-

person voting to Oregon.  

 

Clean voter rolls, and one person / one vote is the cornerstone of our democracy. In 

person voting, with voter ID and voting paper trail, is the gold standard for voting 

security. 

 

Requiring ID is important to fix the problems created by the motor-voter registration 

process that has brought so many ineligible voters to our voter rolls.  Also - my sons - 

who moved out of Oregon and have registered to vote in new states years and 

continue to receive ballots at their childhood home address. 

 

Oregon citizens who cannot vote in person can still request mail-in ballots, as is done 

in most other states, so there is no discrimination vs the elderly.  

 

Please vote for SB 210 to fix the integrity of voting in Oregon.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Amelia F. Barton 


